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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Belarus’ review session
Madame President

Sudan welcomes the delegation of Belarus to the 36 session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report. Sudan took note of the report, and welcomes the ratification of the convention on the rights of persons with disabilities. 
Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1-  To consider establishing a national human rights institution in accordance with Paris principles. 
2- To strengthen the cooperation with the United Nations human rights mechanisms; including the special procedures mandates holders.  
We wish Belarus a successful review,   
I thank you Madam President  
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